United Nations Development Programme



Empowered lives. Resilient nations.

Ref : Project Projet d'Appui au Cycle Electoral (PACE) Mali

Bamako, 28 May 2018

U.S. Agency for International Development Ambassade des Etats Unis au Mali

Dear Mr. Dobberstein.

It is with great appreciation that we hereby acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 30 April 2018 informing the United Nations Development Programme ("UNDP") of the decision of the Government of United States of America acting through U.S. Agency for International Development to make a contribution in an amount of 624 662.30 USD (the "Contribution") in support of UNDP project Projet d'Appui au Cycle Electoral (PACE) Mali 2018-2019.

On behalf of UNDP. I am pleased to accept this generous Contribution which shall be used for the above referenced purpose and Project.

The Contribution shall be managed in accordance with UNDP's Rules and Regulations and procedures (including but not limited to accounting, asset disposal, auditing, cost recovery, procurement, project-management practice and financial and narrative reporting). A GMS of 7% shall be charged to the Contribution.

I would like to take this opportunity to express UNDP's gratitude to the Government of United States of America for your support and we look forward to our continued collaboration this year and beyond.

Yours sincerely,

Maleye Diop Directeur Pays a.i.